J4 - Bal Bharati
2~} PUBLIC SCHOOL
e NIPCKAARGONE

Ref: BBPS/KGN/CIR/111/25-26 Date: 24™ April 2025

Dear Parents.

We are pleased to inform you that our students of Class VI-X will be participating in an educational visit to a
bakery in Khargone on Saturday, 26th April 2025. This insightful experience is being organized under the aegis
of the British Council's RIDS Programme (Reinventing International Dimension in Schools).

The RIDS programme promotes the integration of international learning into school curricula, helping students
develop a global outlook and nurturing them as responsible global citizens. As part of this initiative, the
upcoming visit aims to provide students with first-hand exposure to the vital role of microorganisms in the food
industry and their practical applications in our daily lives.

To make the visit comfortable and productive, students are requested to:*Come in proper school uniform
*Carry a water bottle *Bring fresh fruit and a snack or lunch tiffin*Carry a notebook and pen to record their
observations *Reporting and dispersal will be as per regular school timings.

We look forward to your continued support in making learning meaningful and engaging for our students.

Warm regards,

Loy

Dr. Neeru Talwar
PRINCIPAL



